
From: Leslie Perkins <Leslie.Perkins2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 11:09 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Gina ParraHughes <Gina.ParraHughes@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Committee on Environment - BOMA Decarbonization Summit Attendance 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I hope you're having a great week and faring well in this oppressive heat. Gives us a lot to think 
about in our committee work.  
 
I just wanted to let you know that yesterday, Gina Parra-Hughes and I attended BOMA's 
Decarbonization Summit in the CNA building at 151 N. Franklin as a part of our roles on the 
Committee. We specifically attended a panel on the grid's reliability as buildings look toward 
electrification.  
 
The ticket prices for non-BOMA members were $45 each, which were comped for us. More 
information on the event is available here. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about this. 
 
Thanks!  
 
Regards, 
 
Leslie Perkins 

Chief of Staff & Policy Director 
Committee on Environmental Protection & Energy 
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